
Julington Creek Elementary 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

 Tuesday December 10, 2019  

 

Call to Order: Mrs. Gilbert welcomed everyone to the December 10, 2019 SAC meeting and 

called the meeting to order at 3:32 p.m. 

Members in Attendance:  Richard Barnett; Wendy Gilbert; Cathy Apolinario; Natalie 

Densmore; Linda Piscatella; Jeanette Murphy; David Mason; Amy Grimm  

Guests in Attendance:  

SAC Minutes:   The minutes from the November meeting were read and approved with no 

corrections being made.   

Treasurer’s Report:  Mrs. Gilbert shared that there is $2,203.02 in the current SAC General 

Budget as well as $1,819.64 in the SAC School Recognition Fund Account.   

Principal’s Report:   

Mrs. Murphy welcomed everyone to the December SAC meeting.  Mrs. Murphy shared 

through capital funding from the district, we will install pavers in the courtyard area where 

students and parents gather for lunch.  Carpeting will continue to be updated in the second 

grade hallway.  The installation will happen in the summer.  Exterior and Interior painting 

will also take place in the summer to update the school facility.  

 The basketball court will be re-vamped. Artists will redo the map on the basketball court.  

Four square lines will be painted as well as a fun hopscotch game for our students to enjoy 

during recess.  The basketball court updates will take place soon.   

The county has been approved to begin building a new K-8 school as well as new high school 

campus.  The schools are slotted to open for the 2021-2022 school year.  The schools will be 

built to serve the students in the World Golf Village area. 

We are exciting about our upcoming STEMulating Night. Students will interact with 

literature, robots, Legos, and perform engaging science investigations.  The date for this 

event is January 29th from 6-8 p.m. 

Mrs. Gilbert shared that students in Robotics club competed in their first Robotics 

Competition with great success.   



Our relationship with the STEM to Hub organization continues to grow as they support our 

school and the STEM program that we are providing our students.   

Old Business:  There was no old business to share at today’s SAC meeting.   

New Business:   

a.  Welcome New Members:  There were no new members to vote upon at today’s 

meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:48 p.m. by Mrs. Gilbert.  Our next SAC meeting will take 

place on Tuesday January 14, 2020 in the  JCE’s Media Center. 

 

  

 Respectfully Submitted, 

    Amy Grimm 

    JCE SAC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


